Histoire De La Collaboration 1940 1945
Eventually, you will entirely discover a new experience and carrying out by
spending more cash. still when? do you believe that you require to get those
all needs past having significantly cash? Why dont you try to get something
basic in the beginning? Thats something that will lead you to comprehend even
more going on for the globe, experience, some places, when history, amusement,
and a lot more?
It is your utterly own period to play a part reviewing habit. accompanied by
guides you could enjoy now is histoire de la collaboration 1940 1945 below.

La Collaboration Au Luxembourg Durant La Seconde Guerre Mondiale (1940-1945)
Vincent Artuso 2013-06-27 Les autorites luxembourgeoises etaient pretes a
collaborer avec l'Allemagne nazie pour preserver l'independance de leur pays.
L'occupant prefera annexer le Grand-Duche sans contrepartie. Les Luxembourgeois
furent soumis a une politique de germanisation et de nazification. Alors que la
Resistance a l'occupant ne se mit en place que tres progressivement, certains
opterent pour l'accommodation, jugeant qu'ils ne pouvaient rien changer aux
circonstances. D'autres s'adapterent a l'ordre nouveau, pensant obtenir des
concessions. Enfin, une minorite notable s'assimila totalement au peuple
allemand, tel que le definissait le regime national-socialiste. Ces
comportements varies evoluerent tout au long de la periode d'occupation. Dans
ce livre, ces annees ne sont pas abordees comme un bloc homogene, mais comme
une succession de phases fort differentes."
Paris Fashion and World War Two Lou Taylor 2020-01-09 In 1939, fashion became
an economic and symbolic sphere of great importance in France. Invasive textile
legislation, rationing and threats from German and American couturiers were
pushing the design and trade of Parisian style to its limits. It is widely
accepted that French fashion was severely curtailed as a result, isolated from
former foreign clients and deposed of its crown as global queen of fashion.
This pioneering book offers a different story. Arguing that Paris retained its
hold on the international haute couture industry right throughout WWII, eminent
dress historians and curators come together to show that, amid political,
economic and cultural traumas, Paris fashion remained very much alive under the
Nazi occupation – and on an international level. Bringing exciting perspectives
to challenge a familiar story and introducing new overseas trade links out of
occupied France, this book takes us from the salons of renowned couturiers such
as Edward Molyneux and Robert Piguet, French Vogue and Le Jardin des Modes and
luxury Lyon silk factories, to Rio de Janeiro, Denmark and Switzerland, and the
great American department stores of New York. Also comparing extravagant Paris
occupation styles to austerity fashions of the UK and USA, parallel industrial
and design developments highlight the unresolvable tension between luxury
fashion and the everyday realities of wartime life. Showing that Paris strove
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to maintain world dominance as leader of couture through fashion journalism,
photography and exported fashion forecasting, Paris Fashion and World War Two
makes a significant contribution to the cultural history of fashion.
Encyclopedia of the New Order - Special Issue - French in German Uniform Part I
Gregory Bouysse 2018-11-11 First volume of an encyclopedia of the French in
German uniform. Part One is dedicated to the 176 French officers of the WaffenSS (and at the end the Germans attached to the Charlemagne SS Division),
classified by origin (Sturmbrigade Frankreich, LVF, Milice Fran aise,
Kriegsmarine). 340 pages, with more than 240 photographs! A totally new amount
of work on this topic, for the first time in English. PS: At least two other
volumes will follow (and two others about the Officers, NCO's and other
soldiers of the Legion Wallonie).
Responses Werner Hamacher 1989-01-01 This collection of essays serves as a
forum for a broad spectrum of responses to the war-time writing of Paul de Man,
responses rarely in agreement and often sharply contradictory, differing in
approach, affect, and style. Responses engages in reading de Man’s early
articles, in articulating their multiple contexts, then and now, and in opening
the limitations imposed by rubrics like “the case of Paul de Man” and
“deconstruction politics.” Responses brings together the readings and
commentaries of literary critics and historians from the United States and
Europe, with their diverse strategies—historical, rhetorical, psychological,
political. The primary aims of these essays are reading de Man’s texts, from
1940 to 1983, and assessing them in their political, ideological, and
institutional fields. Responses also provides essential historical
materials—letters, documents, personal recollections—on Le Soir and Het
Vlaamsche Land, on the occupation of Belgium, and on the biography of Paul de
Man. An appendix collects the recent reactions of newspapers in the United
States and Europe (France, Germany, Switzerland, Sweden, Belgium, and
elsewhere) to the discovery of de Man’s wartime writings. Contributors include
Yves Bonnefoy, Cynthia Chase, Else de Bens, Ortwin de Graef, Jacques Derrida,
Rodolphe Gasche, Gerald Graff, Barbara Johnson, Jeffrey Mehlman, J. Hillis
Miller, Edward Said, Marc Shell, Gayatri Spivak, and others. The collection
appears under the auspices of the Oxford Literary Review, England’s leading
theoretical journal for over a decade.
Complicated Complicity Martina Bitunjac 2021-06-21 The German invasion of
Poland in September 1939 and the occupation of other European countries in the
following years generated new military, economic and social constellations. The
conflict areas were on the one hand characterized by fear, violence and terror;
members of the resistance and people stigmatized by the racial policies were
arrested, tortured and killed by the Nazis. At the same time, different agents
and individuals became interdependent; in this extreme state of emergency,
people were confronted with new alternative attitudes and behaviors.
Collaboration, i.e. the pragmatic, at times open, cooperation of governments,
military and political organizations, as well as individuals with the German
overlords, the Gestapo and the Nazi authorities became the norm in the occupied
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countries and satellite states. The consequence was the wide-scale surrender
particularly of the Jewish population and the rapid implementation of their
deportation to concentration and extermination camps.
The Authorized Press in Vichy and German-occupied France, 1940-1944 1999
Provides a useful guide to an important resource for those studying the period
of German occupation and Vichy in France.
Histoire de la collaboration François Broche 2017-03-16 "Trois quarts de siècle
après l'effondrement de 1940, la Collaboration demeure "le plus délicat des
problèmes posés par la défaite et la division de la France" (Stanley Hoffmann).
Pour qui se refuse aux idées reçues ou aux caricatures, la raison en est simple
: il s'agit d'un concept flou, que l'on a, dès la Libération, chargé d'une
mission impossible, consistant à ranger sous une étiquette commune des Français
d'origines, de motivations et de conduites très différentes, souvent
contradictoires. Par nature, la Collaboration ne pouvait être un bloc, car elle
groupait pêle-mêle toutes les variétés des types et des comportements humains
et qu'en outre, dès juin 1940, elle comprenait une infinie variété de formes et
de niveaux. Elle n'a jamais inspiré une politique clairement déterminée, fixée
une fois pour toutes, car elle exigeait une adaptation permanente aux
circonstances, aux exigences de l'occupant, à l'opinion des Français, au
déroulement de la guerre mondiale. Elle recouvre "un large éventail d'idées et
de comportements qui ne se laisse pas facilement cerner, qu'il est impossible
d'enserrer dans un cadre rigide" (Henry Rousso). Son existence n'en a pas moins
laissé une empreinte indélébile sur l'histoire de la France contemporaine. " F.
B. et J. -F. M.
Histoire de la collaboration Jean Defrasne 1982 Brève synthèse sur un
engagement politique qui reposait sur deux graves erreurs d'appréciation : la
victoire définitive de l'Allemagne et la volonté d'Hitler de ménager à la
France sa place dans la nouvelle Europe.
La Collaboration Jean-Pierre Azéma 1975
Les Alliés et l'occupant dans le dessin de presse de la Collaboration
(1940-1945) Christian Delporte 1994
Histoire de la Résistance François-Georges Dreyfus 2003 La Résistance est pour
la France contemporaine un élément essentiel de son histoire. C'est ce que
souligne, avec un grand souci d'objectivité, François-Georges Dreyfus. Ce
livre, fondé sur les archives de la gendarmerie, les travaux du Comité
d'histoire de la Seconde Guerre mondiale, auquel appartenait l'auteur, et sur
ceux de l'Institut d'histoire du temps présent, intègre de manière souvent
neuve tout à la fois le contexte politique, les données stratégiques, les
idées, les actions et les combats de la Résistance. La Résistance n'est pas
une, comme on le dit souvent. À une première Résistance qui dure jusqu'au
moment où, en 1942, Vichy s'engage dans la collaboration, succède celles des
maquis liés au STO, des combats des Glières et du Vercors, de la Libération. À
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l'intérieur de la Résistance, les idéologies sont diverses. Cette diversité, de
Gaulle, par l'intermédiaire de Jean Moulin, tentera de la maîtriser en créant
le Conseil national de la Résistance. Cela n'empêchera pas les conflits entre
les Mouvements, entre les Mouvements et Londres puis Alger, entre les
Mouvements et les états-majors alliés. Mais, sans de Gaulle, la Résistance
n'aurait pas eu l'aura qui l'a couronnée depuis cinquante ans.
Patrick Modiano 2007-01-01 While his preoccupation with the period of the
Occupation remains a permanent theme, Patrick Modiano is increasingly
interested in the exploration of time and memory, and the attendant problem of
reconstituting the past. This volume explores all these features. It casts new
light on Modiano’s earliest novels, examines afresh his more recent work
including his stories for children, situates it in the context of contemporary
writing and unravels the intricacies and subtleties of his style. It underlines
Modiano’s position as one of France’s major writers of the twentieth and
twenty-first centuries and will be of interest to all who are interested in the
modern French novel and the complex interactions between fiction and history.
The Papon Affair Richard Joseph Golsan 2000 This text concerns the trial that
is now considered to be the most significant in late 20th-century France. The
book brings together the crucial French journalistic pieces on the trial as
well as contributions from French, British & American scholars.
Histoire de la Résistance Olivier WIEVIORKA 2013-01-03 La première grande
synthèse historique consacrée à la résistance française pendant la Seconde
Guerre mondiale. Parce qu'elle repose sur l'engagement et se construit sur le
secret, la Résistance reste à la fois un mystère et un enjeu de polémiques
partisanes. Amorcée dès juin 1940, elle parvint à s'unir à l'ombre de la croix
de Lorraine, grâce aux patients efforts de Jean Moulin, tout en affirmant son
indiscutable pluralisme. Elle resta néanmoins de bout en bout minoritaire, se
préoccupa peu du sort des juifs et joua un rôle limité sur le plan militaire.
Son apport politique fut en revanche immense : la Résistance évita à la France
les affres de la guerre civile et favorisa, à la Libération, une transition
pacifique du pouvoir au profit d'une Résistance regroupée derrière l'altière
figure du général de Gaulle. Ce livre aborde sans tabous l'ensemble de ses
enjeux, de la formation des premiers réseaux au couronnement de 1944. Il ne
dissimule ni les conflits, ni les ambitions qui animèrent les promoteurs de
l'armée des ombres, du rôle de la presse clandestine à l'efficacité des
réseaux, de la répression allemande aux motifs de l'engagement, des idées
politiques de la Résistance à sa mémoire dans la France contemporaine. Pour la
première fois, un ouvrage à la fois complet et accessible, synthétique et
vivant, offre une vision globale sur un phénomène majeur qui reste curieusement
méconnu malgré le rôle que la Résistance a joué dans l'histoire et la mémoire
nationales. Membre de l'Institut universitaire de France et professeur des
Universités à l'Ecole normale supérieure de Cachan, Olivier Wieviorka est un
spécialiste reconnu de la Résistance et de la Seconde Guerre mondiale,
auxquelles il a consacré plusieurs livres dont une Histoire du Débarquement qui
fait autorité et Une certaine idée de la Résistance. Défense de la France :
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1940-1949.
The Survival of the Jews in France, 1940 - 44 Jacques Semelin 2018-12-01
Between the French defeat in 1940 and liberation in 1944, the Nazis killed
almost 80,000 of France's Jews, both French and foreign. Since that time, this
tragedy has been well-documented. But there are other stories hidden within itones neglected by historians. In fact, 75% of France's Jews escaped the
extermination, while 45% of the Jews of Belgium perished, and in the
Netherlands only 20% survived. The Nazis were determined to destroy the Jews
across Europe, and the Vichy regime collaborated in their deportation from
France. So what is the meaning of this French exception? Jacques Semelin sheds
light on this 'French enigma', painting a radically unfamiliar view of occupied
France. His is a rich, even-handed portrait of a complex and changing society,
one where helping and informing on one's neighbours went hand in hand; and
where small gestures of solidarity sat comfortably with anti-Semitism. Without
shying away from the horror of the Holocaust's crimes, this seminal work adds a
fresh perspective to our history of the Second World War.
French children under the Allied bombs, 1940–45 Lindsey Dodd 2016-06-01
Provides a unique perspective on the Allied bombing of France during the Second
World War which killed around 57,000 French civilians. Using oral history and
archival research, it provides an insight into children's wartime lives in
which bombing often featured prominently, even though it has slipped out of
French collective memory.
Choices in Vichy France John Sweets 1986-03-13 Post-World War II scholarship
and films like The Sorrow and the Pity have frequently replaced the old
Gaullist notion of widespread resistance, and cultivated the impression that
the French may well have been a "nation of collaborators," embracing the dream
of a new authoritarian order in France as embodied by the puppet Vichy regime
of Marshall Petain, and hindering the network of the French Underground. From
evidence gathered in France, Germany, and England, John F. Sweets has produced
an insightful reappraisal of French life during the war at Clermont-Ferrand,
the largest town near the occupational capital of Vichy, and the very setting
of The Sorrow and the Pity. Having thoroughly examined town archives, records,
and manuscripts, the author reconstructs occupational commerce, education,
media, and attitudes, maintaining that, contrary to popular opinion, the vast
majority of French were far from collaborationist. Choices in Vichy France
details the effects upon society of war, oppression, internment, rationing,
aryanization, and propaganda, painting a portrait of the wartime French that
lies somewhere between the extremes of outright resistance and enthusiastic
collaborationism. With illustrative examples of what day-to-day life was like
in the region for the German, the Jew, the Communist, and the fascist, as well
as the French masses, this provocative book opens a remarkably clear window
onto an era of history often fraught with misunderstanding and suspicion.
Vichy France and the Jews Michael R. Marrus 2019-09-17 When Vichy France and
the Jews was first published in France in 1981, the reaction was explosive.
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Before the appearance of this groundbreaking book, the question of the Vichy
regime's cooperation with the Third Reich had been suppressed. Michael R.
Marrus and Robert O. Paxton were the first to access closed archives that
revealed the extent of Vichy's complicity in the Nazi effort to eliminate the
Jews. Since the book's original publication, additional archives have been
opened, and the role of the French state in the deportation of Jews to the Nazi
death factories is now openly acknowledged. This new edition integrates over
thirty years of subsequent scholarship, and incorporates research on French
public opinion and the diversity of responses by French civilians to the
campaign of persecution they witnessed around them. This classic account
remains central to the historiography of France and the Holocaust, and in its
revised edition, is more important than ever for understanding the Vichy
government's role in the darkest atrocity of the twentieth century.
N”mes at War Robert Zaretsky 2010-11-01 ""In this highly interesting book,
Robert Zaretsky describes how French men and women in the department of the
Gard lived the Vichy regime from day to day. It will be most useful to
historians of France, but it will also be welcomed by scholars who deal with
the Second World War, the history of the Jews, and the history of religion. It
might well be used in undergraduate classes as a case study for popular opinion
in modern France.""-Patrice Higonnet, Harvard University ""Vichy will not go
away. As I write, France is in the throes of the Paul Touvier affair. . . . The
Touvier affair is just the most recent expression of what Henry Rousso has
called the Vichy syndrome."" So begins Robert Zaretsky's timely study of
everyday life in France during the ""dark years"" of Vichy. While many studies
of Vichy France have either focused on specific lives or ideas or covered the
period in broad and synthetic terms, local studies such as this promise to
nuance our understanding of wartime France. By concentrating on the city of N
mes and the department of the Gard, Zaretsky moves beyond generalizations
concerning resistance and collaboration to consider issues of historical
continuity and change within a specific local context. In the words and acts of
local French men and women, he finds the character of ""mentalities"" in the
heart of our own century. The Gard is well chosen as the focus of this study.
From the sixteenth century onward, the region had been a flash point between
warring Catholics and Protestants. By the early twentieth century, that tension
had eased but not disappeared. Zaretsky examines the dynamics between local
Protestant, Catholic, and Jewish communities, arguing that with the advent of
Vichy-a regime that, if not clerical, was deeply deferential to the Catholic
Church-tension and conflict resurfaced in the Gard. N mes at War is based on a
wealth of archival materials-police and prefectoral reports, official
departmental documents, local
The French empire at War, 1940–1945 Martin Thomas 2017-03-01 The French empire
at war draws on original research in France and Britain to investigate the
history of the divided French empire – the Vichy and the Free French empires –
during the Second World War. What emerges is a fascinating story. While it is
clear that both the Vichy and Free French colonial authorities were only rarely
masters of their own destiny during the war, preservation of limited imperial
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control served them both in different ways. The Vichy government exploited the
empire in an effort to withstand German-Italian pressure for concessions in
metropolitan France and it was key to its claim to be more than the mouthpiece
of a defeated nation. For Free France too, the empire acquired a political and
symbolic importance which far outweighed its material significance to the
Gaullist war effort. As the war progressed, the Vichy empire lost ground to
that of the Free French, something which has often been attributed to the
attraction of the Gaullist mystique and the spirit of resistance in the
colonies. In this radical new interpretation, Thomas argues that it was neither
of these. The course of the war itself, and the initiatives of the major
combatant powers, played the greatest part in the rise of the Gaullist empire
and the demise of Vichy colonial control.
Histoire de la Collaboration Dominique Venner 2000-04-01 A l'automne 1941,
l'Armée rouge est en pleine déroute. A Londres, le général de Gaulle confie à
son chef d'état-major, le futur général Billotte : " Si les Allemands
l'emportent, ce seront Pétain, Laval, Déat qui auront eu raison et j'aurai nui
à la France... ". Ce document, parmi beaucoup d'autres qu'a retrouvés Dominique
Venner, jette un éclairage neuf sur la période la plus dramatique et la plus
discutée de notre histoire : Vichy et la Collaboration. Mais qu'est-ce que la
Collaboration ? Pourquoi y trouve-t-on tant de soldats glorieux, Pétain,
Darnand, Bucard, Paul Chack, Bassompierre ? Pourquoi tant d'écrivains fameux,
Céline, Giono, Morand, Guitry, Montherlant, Chardonne, Pierre Benoit,
Brasillach, Drieu la Rochelle ? Pourquoi les premiers partisans de la
Collaboration venaient-ils de la gauche et du syndicalisme ? Pourquoi
rencontre-t-on beaucoup plus de socialistes à Vichy que dans la Résistance ?
Pourquoi le communiste Doriot, le socialiste Déat et le radical Bergery,
espoirs de la gauche en 1933, sont-ils devenus les chefs de la Collaboration en
1943 ? Pourquoi le jeune François Mitterrand approuvait-il Laval en 1942 ? Qui
étaient les fascistes français ? Quelle fut l'action des volontaires français
en Russie, dans la LVF ou la Waffen-SS ? Existait-il une collaboration juive ?
Connaissait-on les intentions d'Hitler pour la France ? Noires ou atroces, les
années 40-44 fascinent. Elles continuent de diviser les consciences. Le mystère
les enveloppe. Là se jouait le destin. Comparées aux années qui ont suivi 1945,
elles comptent et pèsent d'un tout autre poids. Voici la première histoire
totale de la Collaboration. Une somme monumentale. Des années de recherches.
Plus de mille noms. Des centaines de documents. Elle comporte aussi trois
dictionnaires consacrés aux partis, aux journaux, aux acteurs, les vaincus de
l'épuration (185 biographies). Avec sa clarté d'historien confirmé, Dominique
Venner replace les années d'Occupation dans leur contexte véritable, celui du
désastre français de 1940, celui aussi du grand traumatisme européen né des
carnages de 14-18 et des révolutions : bolchevisme en Russie, fascisme en
Italie, nazisme en Allemagne. Il montre que ces années furent celles d'une
guerre civile franco-française au sein d'une guerre mondiale. Tragique et
passionnant !
Catholic Politics in Europe, 1918-1945 Martin Conway 2008-02-20 The history of
Catholic political movements has long been a missing dimension of the history
histoire-de-la-collaboration-1940-1945
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of Europe during the twentieth century. Martin Conway explores the fascinating
history of Catholic political movements in Europe between 1918 and 1945,
demonstrating the crucial role which Catholics played in the rise of fascism in
Italy and Germany, the events of the Spanish Civil War and of the Second World
War. Drawing on the findings of recent research, Conway shows how Catholic
political movements formed a vital element of the political life of Europe
during the inter-war years. In countries as diverse as France, Germany, Italy,
Spain and Austria, as well as further east in Poland, Slovakia, Croatia, and
Lithuania, Catholic political parties flourished. Inspired by the values of
Catholicism, these movements fought for their own political ideals; hostile to
both liberal democracy and totalitarian fascism, Catholics were a 'third force'
in European politics. During the Second World War, Catholic political movements
continued to pursue their own goals; some chose to fight alongside the German
armies, other groups joined Resistance movements to fight against German
oppression and for a new social and political order based on Catholic
principles. Catholic Politics in Europe will provide an original key point of
reference for twentieth century history, for comparison with fascist and
communist movements of the period, and will give insight into the present-day
character of Catholicism.
The Double Life of Paul De Man Evelyn Barish 2014-03-17 Describes the life of
the Yale University professor behind the deconstruction movement, who at the
time of his death was one of the most influential literary critics in America
but was later revealed to be a Nazi collaborator and anti-Semite. 13,000 first
printing.
The Developing of the Radical Rights in France Edward J. Arnold 2000-05-23 This
book traces the origins and evolution of extreme-right wing thought in France
from the end of the nineteenth century to the present day. It establishes the
presence of an ideological tradition or organicist, exclusive nationalism
initiated at the end of the nineteenth century, which adapts itself to the
post-First World War and re-emerges forcibly during the Occupation. Elements of
this same tradition are present in the modern discourse of the extreme right in
post-war France. This helps the student of modern French politics to see
movements like the Front National in their historical perspective.
Hostages of Empire Sarah Ann Frank 2021-07 Hostages of Empire is a social,
cultural, and political history of the colonial prisoners of war.
Defeat and Division Douglas Porch 2022-08-25 Defeat and Division launches a
definitive new account of France in the Second World War. In this first volume,
Douglas Porch dissects France's 1940 collapse, the dynamics of occupation, and
the rise of Charles de Gaulle's Free France crusade, culminating in the
November 1942 Allied invasion of French North Africa. He captures the full
sweep of France's wartime experience in Europe, Africa, and beyond, from
soldiers and POWs to civilians-in-arms, colonial subjects, and foreign
refugees. He recounts France's struggles to reconstruct military power within
the context of a global conflict, with its armed forces shattered into warring
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factions and the country under Axis occupation. Disagreements over the causes
of the 1940 debacle and the subsequent requirement for the armistice mirrored
long-standing fractures in politics, society, and the French military itself,
as efforts to reconstitute French military power crumbled into Vichy
collaboration, De Gaulle's exile resistance, Alsace-Moselle occupation
struggles, and a scuffle for imperial supremacy.
The Left Bank Herbert Lottman 1998-11-15 This story begins in the Paris of the
1930s, when artists and writers stood at the center of the world stage. In the
decade that saw the rise of the Nazis, much of the thinking world sought
guidance from this extraordinary group of intellectuals. Herbert Lottman's
chronicle follows the influential players—Gide, Malraux, Sartre, de Beauvoir,
Koestler, Camus, and their pro-Fascist counterparts—through the German
occupation, Liberation, and into the Cold War, when the struggle between
superpowers all but drowned out their voices. "Surprisingly fresh and intense.
. . . A retrospective travelogue of the Left Bank in the days when it was the
setting for almost all French intellectual activity. . . . Absorbing."—Naomi
Bliven, New Yorker "As an introduction to a period in French history already
legendary, The Left Bank is superb."—Michael Dirda, Washington Post Book World
"An intellectual history. A history of the interaction between politics and
letters. And a rumination on the limitless credulity of
intellectuals."—Christopher Hitchens, New Statesman
Paris at War David Drake 2015-11-16 David Drake chronicles the lives of
ordinary Parisians during WWII, drawing on diaries and reminiscences of people
who endured these years. From his account emerge the broad rhythms and shifting
moods of the city and the contingent lives of resisters, collaborators,
occupiers, and victims who, unlike us, could not know how the story would end.
The Fragility of Law David Fraser 2009-06-16 The Fragility of Law examines the
ways in which, during the Second World War, the Belgian government and judicial
structure became implicated in the identification, exclusion and killing of its
Jewish residents, and in the theft - through Aryanization - of Jewish property.
David Fraser demonstrates how a series of political and legal compromises meant
that the infrastructure for antisemitic persecutions and ultimately the deaths
of thousands of Belgian Jews was Belgian. Based on extensive archival research
in Belgium, France, the United States and Israel, The Fragility of Law offers
the first detailed exploration in English of this intriguing and virtually
unexplored episode of Holocaust history. Belgian legal officials did not
hesitate to invoke the provisions of international law found in the Hague
Convention and those guarantees of individual freedom found in the national
Constitution to oppose the demands of the German Occupying Authority. However,
they remained largely silent when anti-Jewish persecution was at stake. Indeed,
despite the 2007 official report of expert historians on Belgian state
collaboration in the persecution of the country’s Jewish population, the
mythology of "passive collaboration" which has dominated Belgian historiography
and accounts of the Holocaust in that country, must be radically rethought.
histoire-de-la-collaboration-1940-1945
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Networks of Nazi Persecution Gerald D. Feldman 2005 The persecution and massmurder of the Jews during World War II would not have been possible without the
modern organization of division of labor. Moreover, the perpetrators were
dependent on human and organizational resources they could not always control
by hierarchy and coercion. Instead, the persecution of the Jews was based, to a
large extent, on a web of inter-organizational relations encompassing a broad
variety of non-hierarchical cooperation as well as rivalry and competition.
Based on newly accessible government and corporate archives, this volume
combines fresh evidence with an interpretation of the governance of
persecution, presented by prominent historians and social scientists.
Collaboration in France Gerhard Hirschfeld 1989 The contributors to this volume
are particularly interested in the political, economic and cultural aspects of
collaboration and have joined forces in these papers to explore to what extent
the French gave active support to the Nazi vision of a "New Europe".
Hitler's Collaborators Philip Morgan 2018-05-31 Hitler's Collaborators focuses
the spotlight on one of the most controversial and uncomfortable aspects of the
Nazi wartime occupation of Europe: the citizens of those countries who helped
Hitler. Although a widespread phenomenon, this was long ignored in the years
after the war, when peoples and governments understandably emphasized popular
resistance to Nazi occupation as they sought to reconstruct their devastated
economies and societies along anti-fascist and democratic lines. Philip Morgan
moves away from the usual suspects, the Quislings who backed Nazi occupation
because they were fascists, and focuses instead on the businessmen and civil
servants who felt obliged to cooperate with the Nazis. These were the people
who faced the most difficult choices and dilemmas by dealing with the various
Nazi uthorities and agencies, and who were ultimately responsible for gearing
the economies of the occupied territories to the Nazi war effort. It was their
choices which had the greatest impact on the lives and livelihoods of their
fellow countrymen in the occupied territories, including the deportation of
slave-workers to the Reich and hundreds of thousands of European Jews to the
death camps in the East. In time, as the fortunes of war shifted so decisively
against Germany between 1941 and 1944, these collaborators found themselves
trapped by the logic of their initial cooperation with their Nazi overlords —
caught up between the demands of an increasingly desperate and extremist
occupying power, growing internal resistance to Nazi rule, and the relentlessly
advancing Allied armies.
Assassination in Vichy Gayle K. Brunelle 2020-10-07 An engrossing World War II
"who done it" and a well-researched historical study of France's deep political
divisions and wartime choices, Assassination in Vichy explores the impact of
right-wing extremism in wartime France.
The Expectation of Justice Formerly Associate Professor of History Megan
Koreman 1999 A study of France immediately following liberation from German
rule that explores the difficulties of adjusting to peace and the conflicting
views about administering justice.
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La collaboration Denis Peschanski 2014-11-20 Le 24 octobre 1940, sur le quai de
la gare de Montoire, Pétain serre la main de Hitler. La France a fait le choix
de la collaboration. Mais qui a intérêt à collaborer ? Les Français ou les
Allemands ? Qui en sont les acteurs ? Quel rôle jouent les ultras ? Qui s'est
enrichi ? Quelle est l'ampleur de la collaboration militaire ? Quel rôle a joué
Vichy dans la déportation des Juifs de France et dans la répression de la
Résistance ? A quel point intellectuels et artistes se sont-ils compromis ?
Près de 600 documents - affiches, rapports, lettres, journaux intimes,
insignes, tracts, procès-verbaux, mains courantes, pièces à conviction,
registres d'écrou, albums photographiques, objets, etc. - sont ici rassemblés
et commentés, suivant une trame chronologique, de juin 1940 à avril 1945. Fonds
exceptionnels des Archives nationales, séries du contre-espionnage encore
inexploitées du Service historique de la Défense, dossiers des Brigades
spéciales des Renseignements généraux à la préfecture de police, pièces d'un
des collectionneurs les plus importants de la place de Paris : avec ces
archives, pour beaucoup inédites, c'est la collaboration sous toutes ses formes
qui est présentée. Une somme qui fera date.
Memorial to the Jews Deported from France, 1942-1944 Serge Klarsfeld 1983
Drancy Renée Poznanski 2015-04-15 En mai 1944, Louis Aragon écrivait que le nom
de Drancy faisait "frémir les Français les plus impassibles d'apparence".
Aujourd'hui, sur le site du camp par lequel sont passés 84 % des déportés juifs
de France, une cité HLM côtoie un wagon et une statue monumentale, en vis-à-vis
d'un musée-mémorial de la Shoah. Drancy a conservé en effet sa vocation
initiale de logement social tout en devenant le lieu de mémoire central de la
Shoah en France. C'est l'histoire complète de ce lieu qui est retracée dans ce
livre. Elle démarre avec le projet architectural d'avant-garde des années 1930
et les "premiers gratte-ciel de la banlieue parisienne" ; elle relate le
passage par ce camp improvisé des prisonniers de guerre français, puis des
civils britanniques et canadiens. Elle évoque toutes les étapes administratives
et policières qui ont accompagné la création puis la vie du "camp des Juifs" et
le rôle des acteurs de cette triste histoire - les Allemands, les Français ;
elle décrit la vie quotidienne des victimes juives, avec ses grandeurs et ses
faiblesses. C'est l'histoire complète de ce lieu car elle dépasse les limites
du camp pour en saisir la résonance au cour des familles juives d'internés et
dans toute la France ; pour y suivre, après la Libération, les suspects de
collaboration ; pour en analyser les péripéties mémorielles depuis 1945.C'est
l'histoire complète de ce lieu, enfin, car un grand nombre d'illustrations
exceptionnelles accompagnent un récit fondé sur des documents largement inédits
et extraordinairement émouvants.
Film & Radio Propaganda in World War II K.R.M. Short 2021-11-21 This book,
first published in 1983, brings together leading world experts on film and
radio propaganda in a study which deals with each of the major powers as well
as several under occupation. By examining each nations’ propaganda content and
comparing its various strands of output designed for different audiences, the
historian is provided with an important source of a nation’s official selfhistoire-de-la-collaboration-1940-1945
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image. Total war forced governments to formulate goals consistent with the
received national ideology in order to support the war effort. To this extent,
much of the domestic propaganda was directed towards stimulating the population
to make sacrifices with promise of a new world if the peace were won.
A Transnational History of Right-Wing Terrorism Johannes Dafinger 2022-03-31 A
Transnational History of Right-Wing Terrorism offers new insights into the
history of right-wing extremism and violence in Europe, East and West, from
1900 until the present day. It is the first book to take such a broad
historical approach to the topic. The book explores the transnational dimension
of right-wing terrorism; networks of right-wing extremists across borders,
including in exile; the trading of arms; the connection between right-wing
terrorism and other forms of far-right political violence; as well as the role
of supportive elements among fellow travelers, the state security apparatus,
and political elites. It also examines various forms of organizational and
ideological interconnectedness and what inspires right-wing terrorism. In
addition to several empirical chapters on prewar extreme-right political
violence, the book features extensive coverage of postwar right-wing terrorism
including the recent resurgence in attacks. This book will be of great interest
to students and scholars of right-wing extremism, fascism, Nazism, terrorism,
and political violence.
French Colonial Soldiers in German Captivity during World War II Raffael Scheck
2014-12-15 This book discusses the experience of nearly 100,000 French colonial
prisoners of war captured by Nazi Germany during World War II. Raffael Scheck
shows that the German treatment of French colonial soldiers improved
dramatically after initial abuses, leading the French authorities in 1945 to
believe that there was a possible German plot to instigate a rebellion in the
French empire. Scheck illustrates that the colonial prisoners' contradictory
experiences with French authorities, French civilians, and German guards
created strong demands for equal rights at the end of the war, leading to
clashes with a colonial administration eager to reintegrate them into a
discriminatory routine.
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